
STANDING COMMITTEE ON HUMAN SERVICES 
May 6, 2004 

 
MINUTE NO. 3 

3:35 p.m. - Room 8 
 
 
1. Present: Ms. Junor in the Chair and Members Cheveldayoff, Bakken, Borgerson, Crofford,  

Hagel, Morgan, Hamilton* and Kerpan*. 
 

Substituting Members  
 Ms. Hamilton for Mr. Borgerson 
 Mr. Kerpan for Mr. Morgan 

 
Committee Officials Present: Gregory Putz, Deputy Clerk 
 
Other Members Present 
Mr. Dearborn 

 
2. The committee considered the Estimates for the Department of Corrections and Public Safety. 
 

The following Department of Corrections and Public Safety Minister and officials appeared before 
the committee and answered questions: 
 
Witnesses 
Hon. Peter Prebble, Minister 
Terry Lang, Deputy Minister 
Maureen Lloyd, Acting Assistant Deputy Minister, Adult Corrections 
Mae Boa, Executive Director, Management Services 
Ron Simpson, Acting Executive Director, Young Offender Programs 
Tom Young, Executive Director, Protection and Emergency Services 
Nick Surtees, Executive Director, Licensing and Inspections 
Duane McKay, Project Manager, Protection and Emergency Services 
 

3. It was moved by Mr. Hagel: 
 

That this committee adjourn its consideration of the Estimates for the Department of 
Corrections and Public Safety. 

 
The question being put, it was agreed to. 

 
4. The Chair interrupted proceedings and adjourned the committee without question put, pursuant to 

an Order of the committee. 
 

5. The committee adjourned at 5:02 p.m. to the call of the Chair. 
 
 
 
_________________________    _____________________________ 
Iris Lang      Judy Junor 
Committee Clerk     Committee Chair 


